## AL AIN AMERICAN PRIVATE SCHOOL SOLE PROPRIETORSHIP L.L.C

روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية الخاصة شركة الشخص الواحد ذم.م

CirNo.68/AAAS/AY2021-2022/JANUARY

Dear Parents,

We hope you and your loved ones are keeping safe and healthy.

As you are aware there is a high rise in the COVID-19 cases. We request you to cooperate and support the Al Ain American Private School family in this difficult time. Some teachers are affected and are not able to join the lessons. We assure you that the school is doing its best to substitute the lessons so, that the learning of our students is continued.

Al-Ain American Private School family highly appreciates all your efforts and support. We request you to stay safe and, let's fight this together.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school reception 03-767700 or email <a href="mailto:communication@alainamericanschool.ae">communication@alainamericanschool.ae</a>

Thank you Regards, AAAS Administration Date: 5<sup>th</sup> January 2022

أولياء الأمور الكرام,

نتمنى لكم و لأحبائكم دوام الصحة و العافية .

في ظل الارتفاع الملحوظ لحالات COVID-19 و بسبب إصابة بعض المعلمين وعدم قدرتهم الانضمام للحصص بشكل يومي. نرجو من الأهالي الكرام دعم مدرسة العين الأمريكية و التعاون معنا خلال هذة الفترة الحرجة وتقبل التغيرات المفاجئة.

ونود اعلامكم اننا نعمل وبحرص شديد لعمل خطط بديلة لتغطية المحصص الدراسية او التعويض عنها بحيث لا يأثر على سيد العملية التعليمية لطلابنا الأعزاء .

أسرة مدرسة العين الأمريكية تقدر تماما جهودكم و دعمكم لمواصلة تعليم أبنائنا .

نرجو لكم دوام الصحة والعافية لنتمكن معا مواصلة سير العملية التعليمية بأمان .

لمزيد من الاستفسارات او الدعم يمكنكم دائما التواصل معنا عبر ايميل communication@alainamericanschool.ae التواصل او رقم الهاتف7677000

إدارة روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية